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The Embassy of Bangladesh observed the Genocide Day.

The Genocide Day commemorates the tragic events of 1971
when the Pakistani military launched a brutal crackdown
on the Bengali population - particularly targeting
intellectuals, students, and civilians who were advocating
for the independence of Bangladesh. This crackdown
marked the beginning of the Bangladesh Liberation War,
which ultimately led to the independence of Bangladesh
from Pakistan. It is a solemn occasion to honor the memory
of the countless lives lost and to reaffirm the commitment
to uphold the principles of justice, freedom, and human
rights.




